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list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Bookmark the Online Message Center 
Whether a windowless-Building 4 employee looking for a preview 
of what the outdoors look like or a retiree looking for the latest 
news, the online Message Center is stop one for staying up to date 
on what’s happening at the Aerospace Center.  Bookmark it! 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/MessageCenter  

DC Fly-In Set for February 29 
For the sixth year in a row, the Port Authority will be leading a 
Licking County, public-private contingent to DC for the day to 
meet with key members of the Ohio Delegation to Congress.  The 
“no frills” day is set for February 29th.  

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/dcflyin  

Fridays on Facebook 
Today is Day 17,940 of metrology and guidance systems work in 
Heath.  2012 is the 50th anniversary of the Newark Air Force Base, 
later the Central Ohio Aerospace & Technology Center, coming to 
Licking County.  Each Friday, on Facebook, the Port Authority will 
share another tidbit from the 50 years of archives.  Like us on 
Facebook for more, every Friday. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 


